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Electronic Bulletin No. 280 
 
 
 

HAZ MAT SURCHARGE 
 
Dear Pacer Stacktrain Customer: 
 
Effective May 1, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain is expanding the ($80) 
surcharge to include domestic shipments of hazardous materials.  Last 
year, the ($80) surcharge was applied to international shipments of 
hazardous materials effective June 1, 2001. 
 
The ($80) surcharge on domestic shipments will apply on all routes with 
all underlying carriers.  This ($80) surcharge will apply to all 
intermodal equipment types and sizes.  Implementation of this change 
will NOT eliminate the need for specific pricing documents on 
hazardous materials, which are specified as “Restricted and/or 
Prohibited Articles.”   
 
The haz-mat surcharge does not alter the rules and policies concerning 
the shipment of restricted articles.  Hazardous materials specified as 
“Restricted and/or Prohibited Articles” in UP Exempt Circular 20, Item 
220 and in the Pacer Stacktrain Information Directory will not be 
accepted for transportation unless the shipper has made special 
arrangements with Pacer Stacktrain for acceptance and agreed to 



special rate authorities.  The hazardous material shipments will 
automatically be assessed the surcharge. 
 
The ($80) per shipment haz-mat surcharge will be assessed in addition 
to all applicable freight charges and will appear as a separate line item 
on invoices sent to customers. 
 
For further information concerning the shipment of hazardous 
materials, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development 
Representative with any questions regarding this haz-mat surcharge. 
 
 


